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Dear Middle School Families, 

Hello. We are opening our third week of remote learning today. The teachers initially rallied to the 
cause by creating E-learning plans and offline packets. They are refining the activity plans, 
queuing into what works best. They have made great efforts to this end, and the response of our 
students has been outstanding. I am proud of you for keeping up with your learning. Warriors will 
persevere! 

For cleanliness reasons, middle school lockers were cleared, bagged, and sent home last week. 
About 50 students have not picked up their locker contents. The next opportunity will be April 15 
from 5:00 - 7:00 pm. We will be handing out bags at the drop off loop in front of the school. Please 
remain in or near your vehicle to maintain social distancing. For elementary concerns, see Mr. 
Gross’ update, sent on April 10.

The order from the Governor to shelter-in-place remains through April 24.  Please let me know if 
there is anything that we can do for you during this time. I’m also interested in hearing about how 
the learning activities are going at home. The middle school plan is for students to spend up to two 
hours per day engaged in structured learning. If you need to make adjustments for your child, 
reach out to a teacher for help. They are here for you. 

Take care,

Mrs. Blair

tblair@westvalleyschool.com
West Valley Middle School 


